
From: Kimberly Van Hoek   
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 8:13 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Circle K Alternative Plan 
 
I would like to express my full support of the Alternative Circle K plan. I am a home owner on Iroquois 
Place and this topic has, obviously, been of great interest and concern for my neighbors. I believe the 
placement of the building on the SE corner, the cut on Packard providing better visibility for pedestrians, 
and having the pumps, parking - and lights- further away from neighboring residents are all critically 
important and reasonable criteria to support the Alternative Plan. Thank you for requesting feedback 
from our neighborhood.  
 
Kimberly Van Hoek 
1200 Iroquois Place 
Sent from my iPhone 
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